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 Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the children have enjoyed celebrating World 
Book Day. If your child has a favourite story book then 
share this at home, or join the local library and see what 

lovely stories they have to take home and share.  

This week nursery have enjoyed celebrating World Book 
Day. The children looked amazing and enjoyed talking 

about their costumes. The children shared storybooks and 
talked about their favourite stories.   

 
This week the children also made pancakes to celebrate 
Pancake Day. The children helped to make the pancake 
mixture and they were very excited to see them being 

flipped.  

 
This week nursery have continued to learn about different 
types of clothes and looked at the type of clothing people 
who help us wear. We looked at the uniforms a firefighter, 

a lollipop person and a postal worker wear. We talked 
about what they wear and why.  

 
On Friday we began our celebration of British Science 

Week. We had a visit from some brilliant scientists who 
delivered a workshop with lots of facinating science 

experiements. We are looking forward to continuing with 
more science experiments next week too. 

 

Story of the Week  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “Row, 

Row, Row Your Boat”. See the rhyme below if you 
want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share 

this on Seesaw.  
Row, row, row your boat - BBC Teach 

Row, Row, Row Your Boat  

 
Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

 
Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

 
Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

 
Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
If you see a crocodile, 

Don't forget to scream - Aghh! 

 
 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 Homework Bag Reminder and Home Readers 

 

The children will continue to take a Home Reading book home 
on a Friday and one group will take home the Homework Bags. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


